
Plans	2022/23	
Maintenance	

This	 year	 we	 will	 continue	 to	 focus	 on	 general	 maintenance	 around	 the	 site,	
including	improvements	to	boundary	security.	

We	will	continue	with	the	agreed	programme	of	tree	pruning.			

Taps	 to	 be	 fitted	 where	missing	 at	 water	 troughs,	 and	 replacement	 taps	 fitted	
where	needed.	

Investigate	the	possibility	of	installing	a	composting	toilet.		

Assess	what	repairs	are	needed	to	ensure	the	structural	integrity	and	safety	of	the	
trading	shed.		

Barn	

We	will	be	planning	more	activities	to	be	held	in	the	Barn,	building	on	the	success	
of	 events	we	have	held	 this	 year.	We	 are	 very	 keen	 to	 have	more	 involvement	
from	 the	 allotment	 community	 in	 both	 coming	 forward	 with	 ideas	 as	 well	 as	
running	activities.		Contact	the	Committee	on	info@shepherdshillallotments.co.uk		


